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We definitely need to address overall electricity generation and distribution, and this 

is a positive step.  I strongly suggest that burying power lines ill enhance and 

preserve the investment.  Aesthetically: who likes seeing power lines?  In Western 

Oregon especially, ice storms and tree fall can't as easily break a buried power line.  

When The Big One hits it will very likely disrupt *everything* regardless of above or 

below ground. 


